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Happy Tuesday, Lindbergh Flyers!

We hope everyone had a wonderful, long weekend! As the year winds down, we have many events to look
forward to. The PTA will provide most of the items needed, but we are looking for several volunteers to
help things run smoothly. Here is a look at what’s coming up:

PTA Meeting - June 7 @ 4:30PM: During our last meeting, we will review our budget and discuss how
to use any surplus we have. We may be able to spend some of the money this year and/or set aside
for next year. Please email us at ptacharleslindbergh@gmail.com with any ideas you have so that we
may consider them prior to the meeting. Join us at the meeting to vote on how to use the surplus.
Also, the new board members begin their term after this meeting.

Fun Fair - June 10, 6:00 - 8:00 PM: We are excited to bring back this community event after its 2-year
pause! This is an evening of family fun with bounce houses and carnival-inspired games and activities,
including a dunk tank and cake walk! Children will be able win prizes at most stations. Food and
refreshments will also be available. There will be no cost for admission, but tickets will be required for
food and activities. Ticket presale will take place next week and tickets will also be available for
purchase at the event. A flyer will be sent home in folders this week.

o Many volunteers are needed to help run this event. This year, we are trying to split up the
volunteers into one hour shifts so everyone can have time to enjoy the fair. Please see the Signup
to help out! Fun Fair Signup. Each volunteer will receive 8 free tickets at the event.

Field Day - NOTE: DATE CHANGES! We are also excited to host Field Day again this year. Field Day
provides outdoor games and activities for the students to have fun together during the last week of
school. The dates have been changed to the following to provide for better scheduling and resources,
including volunteers:

o Young 5s-2nd grades on Monday, 6/13 (rain day Wednesday, 6/15): 1:15 - 3:30 PM

o 3rd*-5th grades on Tuesday, 6/14 (rain day Thursday, 6/16): 1:15 - 3:30 PM
*Includes 2/3 split

Many volunteers are needed to help run this event. Please check out the Signup to help out where you
can. Field Day Signup

5th Grade Promotion - June 17: This is a ceremony to say goodbye and good luck to our graduating
5th graders. We wish them well as they head onto 6th grade! 4th grade parents are asked to help with
this event. A separate communication will be sent to them.

Have a great week!

Lindbergh PTA Board
e Vanessa Mkrtumian, President
e Lana Donnelly, 1st Vice President

e Ameena Baydoun, Secretary

e Sandra Miller, Treasurer
Email: ptacharleslindbergh@gmail.com  Remind: Text @flyers100 to 81010 Facebook: @Lindbergh.PTA.Dearborn
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